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From: Karen DeMaria
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 8:58 AM
To: Vicky Walker
Subject: FW: Save the Strangler Fig @923 Johnson

Here is another public comment--so far there are 2 new comments for 923 Johnson.
Sincerely,

Karen

From: Scott Barnes [mailto:scottb51148@comcast.net]
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 2:04 PM

To: Karen DeMaria <kdemaria@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Cc: Komom412@aol.com

Subject: Save the Strangler Fig @923 Johnson

Hi Karen,

| feel it is very important that you consider the plight of the Strangler Fig tree at 923 Johnson St. The removal of this
beautiful specimen would be a travesty.

When | think of progress within communities, | never think of sacrificing one of nature's wonders to satisfy an urbanized
vision of living spaces.

Please give this plea your deepest thought and make the right decision. | know that the Strangler Fig on Johnson will be
deeply grateful along with many of us who love the natural world!

My best regards,

Scott Barnes

Sent from my iPhone



